
 
  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE        Date:    March 6, 2020 

Sheriff Dale J Schmidt 

Office: 920-386-4115 

dschmidt@co.dodge.wi.us 

 

At 6:55 PM on Friday, March 6, 2020, the Dodge County Sheriff’s Office receive a 911 call of a deceased 3-year-old child at 

725 Railroad Street in the Village of Lomira.  The Lomira Police Department and the Dodge County Sheriff’s Office responded 

to the scene and requested the Dodge County Medical Examiner respond because of the death. 

 

The Lomira Police Department and the Dodge County Sheriff’s Office are jointly conducting this death investigation with the 

assistance of the Wisconsin State Patrol and the Wisconsin State Crime Lab.  At this time, we are not able to release any 

details of the incident as it is an active and ongoing investigation.  

 

Questions may be directed to Sheriff Dale J. Schmidt. 
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